
MRRA Equipment Committee Meeting 

December 1, 2012 

In attendance: Roland Meijer, Bob Bowen, Erin Lallemand, Barbara Mack 

 

1) Discussed riggers borrowed by UML for Head of the Fish – after meeting BJM sent 

email to Jonah Sakala asking about status 

2) Reviewed boat usage information and produced slides for presentation at the Annual 

Meeting  

3) Discussed current boat inventory, aging of the fleet and past purchases; will assess needs 

for 2013.  Considerations: 

a. Standardization of fleet - pros and cons 

b. Usage and durability of each type of boat, MRRA statistics from 2012 

c. Ease of repairs – parts, accessibility and services from original vendor, DIY by 

MRRA 

d. Original pricing and Resale values 

e. Classes of boats – best for recreation/rec and racing/racing 

4) Will announce policy on use of club equipment during the off season at Annual Meeting; 

check by laws 

5) Demonstration of new login system and tracking by Carl Popolo, from remote location. 

 

 


